July 1, 2016

To:

Jim Henning - Duke Energy

Copy: Thomas W. Moeller – Madeira City Manager

Jonathan Dever – State Representative (Madeira)

Ohio Power Siting Board

Fox Hill Meadow Neighborhood Association

Re:

Central Corridor Gas Pipeline Extension Project

Dear Mr. Henning,

On behalf of the Fox Hill Meadow Neighborhood Association (Madeira, OH), I implore you and Duke Energy to consider an alternate route for the Central Corridor Gas Pipeline Extension Project that does not pass anywhere near our residential community.

The residents of Fox Hill Meadow should in no way incur the potential risks to health, safety, property and others that a pipeline of this magnitude in close proximity to our neighborhood would introduce.

We understand the importance of maintaining and upgrading our natural gas infrastructure, but are vehemently opposed to the proposed path of these upgrades leading near our community.

I trust that Duke Energy and all those who are part of this process will find a suitable pipeline path away from populated areas of our community.

Best Regards,

Lee Demis

Fox Hill Meadow Neighborhood Association

This is to certify that the images appearing are an accurate and complete reproduction of a case file document delivered in the regular course of business _Date Processed_